Mr. Martin Pascale Derby High School 75 Chatfield St. Derby, CT 06418 cc. Dr. Matthew Conway

Dear Mr. Pascale,

Please accept this letter of resignation from Derby High School as the School Social Worker, effective October 17, 2016. My last day of employment will be Friday, November 4, 2016. While I do regret any inconvenience this resignation may cause the district, due to personal reasons, I have decided to transition into private practice as a clinical social worker.

I appreciate the past three years I have had here with Derby Public Schools and will always value the experiences I have had. I will properly terminate with my students over the next three weeks and ensure that all responsibilities are met.

I wish Derby High School the best. I will miss my colleagues, students and families I have worked with over the years. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Alexandra L. Becker, LCSW